
1.  First ever Family Zumba Night:  We’ll sweat out
the holiday indulgence on Jan 14, 2025 at 6:30pm
in the school cafeteria. We invite the entire family
– YES, you too dad and grandparents!
2.  Catholic Schools Week (CSW) – 1/26-31.  It will
kick off on Sunday 1/26/25 @ 9am and all our
families are invited to join the Mass (students in
uniforms). Please ensure we spread the message
to all our friends that might consider Catholic
education for their children. After Mass we will
share in a delicious warm breakfast in the
cafeteria, while our Ambassadors will tour newly
interested families through our school.
3.  Week of 1/28-2/1/25 – Double Good Pop Corn
fundraiser for our school!  We will have our very
own pop up store.  Please be on the look-out for
the link and flyers soon.  Share as far and wide
with all your family and friends, please.  The HSA
will ensure prizes for the top 3 selling students!
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Upcoming Events

NEWSLETTER
From President

• We are always looking for enthusiastic
volunteers to help make our events successful! If
you’re interested in lending a hand, let me know! 
• Also, kindly don’t forget to complete your work
bond commitments – look out for all open
opportunities on our SSK website under “Work
Bond Volunteers” or reach out to our 
WB Secretary Kim at hsaworkbond@sskschool.org

Dear St. Stan’s families:

Happy New Year! I want to extend a heartfelt
welcome back to each and every one of you. I
hope your holidays were filled with love and
wonderful memories. As we step into January, we
are thrilled to kick off another exciting year of fun,
creativity, and community connection! Absolutely
none of our successes in the last few months
could’ve been achieved without your valuable
inputs and dedication to each project.  We have
had an incredibly successful Christmas Bazaar in
December, a fun-filled movie night and to top it off
a super-successful New Year’s Day Bingo this
year!  We are seeing more and more of our
community coming out to support our school and
a very big thank you to everyone. Happy New Year!

2/2/25   -  Polar Plunge
2/6/25   - Valentines Day Bingo
2/21/25  - Family movie night in gym 
                  (Wicked) - watch out for flyers
3/15/25  - Polish and Irish drive through meals

Save the dates

1.  Davis, Guijo, Rivera, Ojeda, Morrison, Moore,
Mount, Fereno, Lockwood, Nowicki, O’Reilly,
Jackowski, Poulsen families, Coach Ron, Our
Faculty and Board members for your help during
Bazaar set up.
2.  Bazaar food prep (and that was a lot of food!) –
our amazing Falcon’s Nest kitchen team under the
lead of Dan Hockenjos, Tony & Brian Jackowski,
Brembor, Davis and Hernandez families!  
3.  Grinch Breakfast – thank you again to our
Falcon’s nest team, the Board and class moms for
running a super-smooth event! Oh, and thanks to
Mr. Grinch for being so awesome!
4. To Deacon David, Mrs Taylor, Mrs Delgado, 
Mrs. Girard, Mr. Helmi and Mr. Fraler for helping in
kitchen with NYD Bingo!

Thank you
Volunteer

Opportunities:

Thank you for being such an essential part of our HSA community. I am truly excited for what this year will bring 
and look forward to all the learning, fun, and connections we will create together. Here’s to a joyful and enriching January!

  Warmest wishes, 
Beulah DePasquale

hsapresident@sskschool.org


